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Dear CalChess members, 

 
Thank you all for your support during the past two years - years which presented unprecedented difficulties and challenges. It is now time for others to lead CalChess as I move on to other commitments 

both nationally and locally. I have resigned as president but will serve out my term as board member at large. 
 
CalChess is now solvent and has a strong board of diverse individuals who will do their best for chess in Northern California. The new president, will, I am sure respect the principle of inclusion I worked 

hard to create on the board. I wish him every success. 
 
Elizabeth  

 


